
Updates! Week of March 23 @FBMS 

Hi Everyone! A lot of info below. Here goes... 
FAMILY NEEDS 
1. The district sent out a link for families to complete in order to identify your child's Social & Emotional Needs 

as well technology needs as we extend our time out of school. If you haven't already done so, please 

complete:  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9VPFZ5Q 
STUDENT MEDICATION 
2. We will provide a drive-up and pick-up method for parents who need to pick up student medication from 

the nurse. See schedule below.  
 

ONLINE CURRICULUM 
3. The district will be providing online curriculum and lessons via the HUB, along with other digital resources. 

This can be accessed via cell phone. However,  If your child needs technology to access these resources, we 

will be checking out laptops, chromebooks, and IPads on a needed basis. Parent support can be found at 

HISD@Home  
         A. During the week of March 23,        students should simply become familiar logging in, accessing the 

HUB, and online resources.  
         B. Teachers will be reaching out to their classes next week and will be creating online platforms for 

teacher/student communication  
PERSONAL BELONGINGS  
4. Students will also be able to pick up personal belongings if any were left in lockers. We will be practicing 

social distancing by only allowing 10 or less students on campus at a time to get their  belongings. Gloves and 

hand sanitizer will also be given to students to use while accessing lockers. Please communicate to your child 

that this is not a time for socializing with friends and will be given a specific timeframe to gather belongings.  
PICK-UP METHOD & PROCEDURES 
We will use a drive up method.  NOTE: Parents and students should remain in their vehicles until an 

administrator is able to assist.  
Students must be with a parent/adult. Families who are walking will also follow the instructions below.  An 

administrator will assist with walkers.   
If your child only needs to get belongings out of their locker... 
     A. Drive up on LAMONTE. We will use the  
          Side gate behind the 6th gr building.  
If you need to pick up medication, technology, or need a paper copy of the online lessons... 
       B. Drive up in the main entrance.  
THE SCHEDULE BY GRADE LEVEL FOR PICK-UP OF ANY ITEMS IS BELOW: 



 
These pick-ups are optional. If you do not need technology, or need to pick up any medication or paper  copies 

of curriculum, there is no need to come to the campus.  
Our goal is to continue to meet your child's academic and social needs during this time away from school. I am 

creating a FAQ and will post on our website and PTO website. We are getting new information daily and I will 

keep you informed as I get it. 
If you have any questions please reach out to me! Be safe!  
Ms. Honore  


